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The Football Association (FA) is in 
charge of all football in England. 

We want children who play football to 
be safe. 

We are working with the National 
Society for the Prevention of Cruelty 
to Children (NSPCC) to help us with 
this.  

The NSPCC is a charity that helps keep 
children safe.  

Everyone needs to help us keep 
children safe. 
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It is important that children can speak 
up if something is worrying them. 

If we work together, we can help 
every child enjoy football safely. 

For more information 
To find out more, click the link below 
to visit our website:  

www.TheFA.com/PlaySafe 
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http://www.TheFA.com/PlaySafe

